Dear Senator,

| wish to make it known that | support the Health Insurance Amendment Bill 2013 which seeks to
amend the massive discrimination, which gender based abortion wields, against girls in China &
India. This practice should not be condoned in Australia. We are creating a mindset where
parents see their children as commodities & not human beings with the right to live. If the child
is not the desired sex or 100% healthy, parents can have them aborted. This mentality is
superficial, elitist & simply a remake of Hitler’'s eugenics program.

The ongoing consequences of this practice are horrific. If the most vulnerable members of
society, being the unborn children, have no rights then surely the sick & elderly have much to
fear. How convenient to legalise euthanasia to terminate the aged afflicted with dementia or
infanticide for vaccine damaged children. If our laws legalise abortion for the sake of
convenience, then it’s only a matter of time before all human life is viewed thus. Medicare
benefits should not be used for such a heartless, clinical purpose.

Yours Sincerely,

Kim Furst





